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The Friends of West Lynn School 

 Spring Term Newsletter 2024 

 

The Friends of West Lynn School have 

been busy since our last newsletter! 

The Friends Christmas  Bingo raised a 

whopping £1056, the Christmas Fayre 

raised £621, and the Bags 2 School 

collection raised £55. We also had a 

very successful Halloween Disco and 

Christmas Cinema Club. 

Thank you to everyone that helped, 

donated or supported these events.  

Since our last newsletter we have also  

paid for the travelling pantomime visit 

at Christmas where the children all 

enjoyed Beauty and the Beast. 

We would love some new members to 

help us continue this good work. 

Who are 

The Friends of West Lynn School? 

We are a friendly group of parents and 

staff who enjoy raising funds and 

putting on events for the children to 

enjoy.  If anyone would like to help at 

events, attend meetings or if you have 

any fundraising ideas, please do get in 

touch.  Alternatively, you are more 

than welcome to join us at our next 

meeting. 

Please also like and follow our 

Facebook page: 

Friends of West Lynn School.  

 

Easter Bingo 

Our Easter Bingo will take place on 

Monday 25th March. Doors open at 

6pm, eyes down at 7pm. 

 

 

            Summer Leavers Disco 

Date for your diary: 

 Wednesday 17th July 

4pm to 5.30pm. 

Further details to follow 

 

 

 

We would like to say a massive THANK YOU to 

everyone that has supported the Friends events 

over the last year. We have had some very 

successful events and all money raised benefits 

every child in the school. 

 


